
From: Turcott, Mike (UTC)
To: Turcott, Mike (UTC)
Subject: FW: GCPF Grants
Date: Thursday, April 23, 2020 9:13:31 AM

 
 
From: Jared Jungmann [mailto:jj@columbiarail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 8:17 AM
To: Turcott, Mike (UTC) <mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Re: GCPF Grants
 
Buses cross 4-6 times a day there on SR124. 
 
On Wed, Apr 22, 2020 at 12:43 PM Turcott, Mike (UTC) <mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

Hi Jared,
 
Just one tiny item we need to verify before proceeding. On page 3 the box is checked for school
bus route but the number of buses daily is left blank. Can you advise how many buses use this
crossing? If none, then we’ll consider it not a bus route. Please advise.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Mike Turcott
Transportation Planning Specialist
Rail Safety Section
Mobile: 360-764-0572
mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov
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